
Softball doubleheader at Pitt-Bradford cancelled
4/18/11

BRADFORD, PA -- After twice being postponed due to inclement weather, the Alfred University softball team's non-
conference doubleheader at Pitt-Bradford has been cancelled.The games were originally scheduled to be played on
March 22, but were postponed and moved back to March 31. They were postponed again, and moved to Wednesday,
April 20. Because Pitt-Bradford needs that date to make up a previously postponed league doubleheader, it was forced
to remove the AU twinbill from its schedule.Alfred (11-6, 2-4 Empire 8) is in action next on Tuesday, April 19, for a 3
p.m. doubleheader at SUNY Oneonta.


